DEPARTMENT OF EXTERNAL AFFAIRS
MINISTERE DES AFFAIRES EXTERIEURES

May 21, 1986.

MINISTERS MAKE TRADE-TALK STUDIES PUBLIC

The Secretary of State for External Affairs, the Right
Honourable Joe Clark and the Minister for International
Trade, the Honourable James Kelleher announced that
twenty-six documents relating to trade negotiations with the
United States, including over sixty sector studies, are
being made public today.

The release follows extensive interdepartmental
consultations and a thorough review of all documents
requested by the Ministers.

The number and range of the documents released exceeds the
requirements of the Access to Information Act.

The studies may be examined, or requested in writing, at the
Access to Information Office, first floor, Tower A,
Department of External Affairs, Lester B. Pearson Building,
125 Sussex Dr. In order to avoid a further delay documents
are being released in the original drafting language.

A summary of the studies is available in both official
languages.

For more information:

Ian Hornby
Special Assistant - Communications
Office of the Minister for International Trade
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